S;S Progress Energy
RECEIVED

MAY 25 2004

May 24, 2004
RUREAL OF AR REGULATION

Michael P. Halpin, P.E.

DEP/DARM

North Permitting Section

Division of Air Resource Management
2600 Blair Stone Road MS 5500
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Re: Hines Energy Complex Power Block 2 — Permit PSD —FL-296, PA92-33
Dear Mr. Halpin:

Thank you very much for your letter dated February 24™ 2004 regarding our request to
increase the start-up time. We have elected to withdraw our request for additional
startup time. We are evaluating our options and may make an alternative request at a
later point in time.

Please proceed with the Hines Power Block 2 Title V application.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (727) 826-4187. Thank you for
processing the Title V application.

Best Regards,

@MW"‘-’

Dave Meyer, P.E.
Senior Environmental Specialist

XC: Roger Zirkle
Ken Kosky, Golder
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